
Job Title: Animation Facilitator 

Location: Primary School in Belsize Park, close to Wac Arts 

Dates: 02.06.2025 - 07.07.2025  

Times: 15:30 – 16:30 

Salary: £45 per hour 
Reports to: Schools and Communities Manager 
Agreement type: Freelance 
 
The Wac Arts Schools and Communities team is looking for experienced workshop leaders to 

join their pool of Animation Facilitators working across schools and community settings in 

Camden and the surrounding areas. You will plan and deliver a six week after-school project for 

a group of children in lower KS2, exploring the fundamentals of animation through fun and 

creative activities. The young people will learn about different techniques and apply their skills 

towards creating individual short animations. 

 

Wac Arts provides select equipment for use in these sessions, including iPads and craft 

materials. You will also receive support and guidance from the Schools and Communities team. 

 
Essential Criteria: 

 

• Experience planning and delivering animation workshops and activities for young people 

ages 7 – 11 in schools and community settings.  

• Confidence in planning and delivering accessible and inclusive sessions in non-

mainstream settings. 

• Strong knowledge and practical experience of Animation. 

• Enhanced DBS registered to the update service. 

 

Responsibilities, including but not limited to: 

 

• Provide high-quality animation workshops in schools and community settings, working 

with the Schools and Community Manager to plan an exciting and enriching activity. 

• Create an inclusive environment, tailoring activity to meet the needs of all participants. 

• Work closely with an assistant facilitator to ensure their role is utilized during all 

sessions. 

• Report and record any issues surrounding accidents or injuries and safeguarding 

according to the Wac Arts Policy and procedures 

 



To apply please complete the online application form before the deadline of Wednesday 23rd  

April at 12:00pm. Applications will be reviewed on a rolling basis, and we encourage those 

interested to apply as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

 


